PREFACE TO COMMENTS RESPONSE DOCUMENTS (CRD), 2023

The Nigerian Safety Investigation Bureau (the Bureau) of the erstwhile Accident Investigation
Bureau’s Regulations Committee (RC) has held meetings sequel to the Notice of Proposed

Amendment (NPA) inviting Comments on the draft Regulations, 2019 on the 26" October,
2021.

The RC hereby further publishes the Notice of meeting to the Civil Aviation (investigation of air
accidents and incidents) Regulations 2019, in view of the enactment of the Nigerian Safety

Investigation Bureau (NSIB) Act, 2022 wherein some provisions have been made to the earlier
circulated version.

Having given a 30-day consultation period to the Stakeholders from the 26" October, 2021, in
accordance with Regulations 44 of Bureau’s Civil Aviation (Investigation of Air Accidents and
Incidents) Regulations, 2019 for respective comments and contributions on the Bureau’s draft
Regulations, 2019, the RC hereby highlighted new provisions in grey color wherein it will be

deliberated upon at the Stakeholders Consultative Forum (SCF) on the 18" July, 2023 as
detailed in the attached link/email.

The Bureau may give a seven-day extension for further comments received immediately after
the SCF, in the prescribed format under secondary legislation on its website when comments
are received after the SCF, the Bureau shall disseminate the responses on its website.

For further clarification, kindly reach out to: regulations.committee @aib.gov.ng

Please accept the assurances of my highest regards.

Engr. Akin Olateru (M.Sc., FCILT, FRAeS, FNSE)
Director General/ CEO, Nigerian Safety Investigation Bureau
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